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Comments: As a skier, climber, and snowmobiler, I believe that placing huts in the wilderness on snowmobile

trails that aren't for snowmobiles will create a large safety issue from there being people that aren't aware of the

other groups in the back country. Another issue I see is skiers not being understanding of the motor noise of

snowmobiles. Now the biggest issue is putting privately owned property on public lands is a complete disgrace

too the community. Now maybe an alternative is putting two huts for each group. Publicly owned a set up to

reserve similar to the Canadian but system.


